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Comments for Licensing Application 23/00141/LAPLA

Comments were submitted at 2:52 PM on 27 Feb 2023 from Mrs Janet Margaret Jackson.

Application Summary

Address:

Proposal:
Case Officer:

Inn the Dog House 20 Church Street Adlington Chorley
PR7 4EX

Premises Licence with Alcohol

Mrs Janet Brereton

Click for further information

Customer Details

Name:
Email:
Address:

Mrs Janet Margaret Jackson

12 Church Street, Adlington, Chorley PR7 4EX

Comments Details

Type:
Stance:

Reasons for
comment:

Comments:

Neighbour
Customer objects to the Licensing Application

- The Prevention of Public Nuisance

2:52 PM on 27 Feb 2023 I appreciate that times are very difficult for pubs, I'd
like to see this business thrive, and so I'm sorry to have to object. However,
there ought to be a balance between the welfare of businesses and the
welfare of residents, and extending the opening hours is likely to be
detrimental to the latter.

Customers make a lot of noise when leaving, hanging about

outside well past closing time, talking loudly, and banging car doors.

Customers vomit outside our homes.

Staff leave later than customers, and they are
banging doors, too. If hours are increased, we will be getting disturbance well
past midnight.

This is a residential area - we welcomed the micro pub when its customers
were behaving considerately, but this is no longer always the case, and late
closing times will unquestionably escalate the problem. Because of this I am
objecting to the proposal to extend opening hours.



